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October 20, 2000 St 0e

Mr. Thomas M. Dorman
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

P. O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602

Re: Approval of the Interconnection Agreement Negotiated by
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. (“BellSouth”) and
Urban Media of Georgia, Inc. pursuant to Sections 251,
252 and 271 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996
PSC 00211

Dear Mr. Dorman:

Pursuant to the attached correspondence, BellSouth hereby
withdraws the Interconnection Agreement with Urban Media of
Georgia filed on October 11, 2000.

Sincerely,
Creighton E. Mershon, Sr.

Enclosure

cc: Margaret L. Tobias, Urban Media Communications Corp. and
Norman Gerry, Esq., Gerry, Friend & Sopranov LLP (letter
only)
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VIA FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL
F) 502-582-1573

Mr. Creighton E. Mershon, Sr.
BeliSouth Telecommunications, Inc.
601 West Chestnut Street, Room 407
Louisville, KY 40203

Re:  Interconnection Agreement Negotiated by BellSouth Telecommunications,
Inc. (“BellSouth”) and Urban Media of Georgia, Inc. pursuant to Sections
251, 252 and 271 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996

Dear Mr. Mershon:

BellSouth filed an Interconnection Agreement Negotiated by BellSouth
Telecommunications, Inc. and Urban Media of Georgia, Inc. (“Interconnection
Agreement”) with the Kentucky Public Service Commission on October 11, 2000. This
Interconnection Agreement was to be filed only in Georgia with the Georgia Public
Service Commission. This letter is a request that BellSouth withdraw this
Interconnection Agreement from the Kentucky Public Service Commission. Please
notify Urban Media when the withdrawal of the Interconnection Agreement is complete.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sr. Director, Regulatory & External Affairs REQEI‘J&D

cc:  Mr. Norman Gerry (F: 770-399-9500) 0cT 1 9 2000
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